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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Sharon Summers, President

Date:

2/12/16



Subject
            Mid-Year Report 2016

It has been a wonderful experience serving NADE since last August as your President.  The National Board of Directors have given me outstanding support and assistance in accomplishing the goals and missions of our association.  The mentorship is simply the best I have ever received since joining NADE.  I sincerely believe that whatever success I have had so far is directly attributed to the team approach NADE does so well.  
I appointed a Legislative Director, a Membership Director and a Communications Director.  I also appointed the Committee Chairpersons.   I applaud these committed individuals and other Board Members who have gone above and beyond to serve NADE.
The Board gave me due diligence to create a new website with the assistance of a contractor.  I took the wants, wishes and requirements the Board agreed upon and the new NADE website launched in December of 2015.  It is an excellent tool for NADE membership growth.   We are still working on training a webmaster to take the reigns as soon as possible.  
I organized and made plans for the Mid-Year Board Meeting in Baltimore, Feb. 25, 26 and 27th, as appropriate.  The SSA speakers have been secured and we look forward to their informative presentations.  

Plans are underway for the Washington, D.C. congressional and agency visits.  We are hopeful to be able to meet with Acting Commissioner of Social Security, Ms. Colvin.  
The NADE executive officers have taken advantage of very informative Quarterly Conference calls with Ann Robert, Associate Commissioner of Office of Disability Determinations.  
The Tax Filing Status was completed in January, 2016.
I have prepared letters to the Senate Finance Committee members to encourage support for SDM and the expansion of CDI units.  I sent a letter of congratulations to Ms. Nancy Berryhill for her Presidential Rank Award.  I have sent letters of congratulations to those who were retiring and to those who are new members as I was made aware.  

I appreciate very much the opportunity to serve NADE.

Respectfully,

Sharon Summers

